
     VIETNAMESE EUCHARISTIC YOUTH MOVEMENT IN THE USA 
                                   NATIONAL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

To: Prospective Tiberia XII and Sinai XXIV Training Camp Participants 

 

Subject: Registration Guide for Tiberia XII and Sinai XXIV Training Camps  

 

 

Dearest prospective training camp participants,  

 

Happy New Year and best wishes to you and your family. As announced on December 3rd (see 

attachment), the National Executive Committee will host the following training camps this year:  

 

-Tiberia XII, Servant Leader Level III 

-Sinai XXIV, Youth-Leader Trainer Level I 

 

To register, a training camp participant must be a registered member of the VEYM through the 

Member Management System.  

 

To create an account and register as a new member: 

1. Please go to www.tntt.org 

2. Click on "TNTT Connect" 

3. Click on "New Visitor Registration"   

4. Enter your email address and create account 

5. Purchase the annual membership dues of $15.00  

 

To register for a training camp: 

1. Please go to www.tntt.org 

2. Click on "TNTT Store" 

3. Login  

4. Purchase the respective training camp desired and check the box “Send a confirmation email to 

an additional email address”. Enter bchtu@tntt.org as the additional email address for payment 

verification. 

5. Scan required documents below for the respective training camp and email to bchtu@tntt.org 

WITH name of training camp (Tiberia XII or Sinai XXIV) AND member ID (e.g., 100023) on 

subject line: 

a) Registration Form to participate in the respective training camp with all signatures 

b) Copy of a government issued identification card (e.g., driver’s license, passport, etc…) 

c) Copy of the required Youth-Leader certification for the respective camp desired  

d) Self-portrait photo 

***For Sinai XXIV candidates, please also include 3 letters of recommendation (1-affiliated 

Executive Committee and Chaplain; 2-Regional Executive Committee and Chaplain; and 3-a 

Youth-Leader Trainer) 

  

The National Executive Committee encourages all prospective training participants to register and 

submit applications by the stated deadline. The National Executive Committee will review 

applications and will inform applicants of their status as well as other logistic information to 

prepare for the training camps.  

 

mailto:bchtu@tntt.org
mailto:bchtu@tntt.org


May Christ in the Eucharist through the intercession of Mary bless you and keep you safe as you 

begin your training camp journey.   

 

In Christ, 

 

Attested,      West Covina, December 5, 2018 

  

                                                              
Rev. Joseph Ngô Đình Thông, CSsR               Joseph Đào Văn Đức 

Dean, Academy Headquarters   President, National Executive Committee 
 


